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What Can You Find 
At An SECU Branch?  
A great way to learn more about money is 
to visit your local Credit Union branch. While 
you are there, you’ll see some of the ways 
that SECU helps members take care of their 
money. Here’s what you may find:�

• SECU employees who are available to 
help with questions or transactions. 

• Counters and offices where SECU 
employees are located and ready to assist. 

• Coinstar® kiosk that counts coins that 
you can deposit into your FAT CAT® Share 
Account. 

• Posters and handouts that provide 
information about products and services 
available through SECU. 

• Safe deposit boxes where members can 
keep valuables locked for safekeeping. 

• CashPoints® ATM that lets members 
perform transactions, like deposits or 
withdrawals from their account. ATMs can 
be at a branch or in other areas of the 
community. SECU has over 1,000 ATMs in 
North Carolina! 

The next time you visit a branch with a 
parent or guardian, see how many of these 
things you can spot! 

Understanding 
Currency 
Currency is a system of money 
used in a country. For example, 
the U.S. Dollar is the official 
currency in the United States of 
America. 

Denomination is how much the 
currency’s paper bill or coin is 
worth. U.S. paper bills have seven 
denominations: $1, $2, $5, $10, 
$20, $50, and $100 dollar bills. 
U.S. coins have six denominations: 
1¢, 5¢, 10¢, 25¢, 50¢, and $1.�

DID YOU 
KNOW? 

The faces on U.S. paper bills 
include five presidents and 

two founding fathers! 

Have fun being 
a paw-some saver! 
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Send in your completed 
coloring along with your full Complete the Coloring! name, address, and age by 
September 1, 2025 for the 
chance to win in a random View previous winners in FAT CAT’s drawing. Winners will receive 

Art Gallery at www.cufatcats.org! a FAT CAT backpack! 

IMPORTANT NOTE TO PARENTS: 
If you are willing to have your child’s submission published in the newsletter and/or on the cufatcats.org website, please 
complete, sign, and mail this form in along with your child’s submission. We will not publish your child’s last name or street 
address. Thank you! 

Child’s full name:� Child’s age:�

Parent/Guardian full name: 

Parent/Guardian address:�

Please check each statement that applies. I give State Employees’ Credit Union permission:

        to publish my child’s first name, age, and hometown in FAT CAT Paw Prints and/or on the cufatcats.org website.

        to publish my child’s artwork or story in FAT CAT Paw Prints and/or on the cufatcats.org website. 

Parent/Guardian signature Date 

Email a photo of the coloring page to marketing@ncsecu.org, or submit your entry at your local branch or by mail: 
FAT CAT - State Employees’ Credit Union, PO Box 27948, Raleigh, NC 27611. 
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